
        

 

At this November 7th meeting we had 11 members that graced us with their presence! Our 

President briefed us on finishing this year with $609 available for the annual give a way 

including the fund raisers. Next, a poll had been already taken at the last hunt as to whether 

members preferred prizes or gift cards. And so…It was decided that gift cards would be 

purchased. So the following gift cards were purchased: Ticket drawings for 2018 events we have 

3 cards: 1st place $100, 2ndplace $80, 3rd Place $69. The following cards will be will be 

distributed by drawing names, one ticket per person present will be put into a first round 

drawing hopper, the yearly 3 winning  members are put into the second round drawing. The 

first person drawn will draw a random gift card (amount not disclosed until drawing is 

complete.) If more cards are available than members present, there will be a second round and 

so on until all cards are given out. The amounts with card IDs are listed on the detailed chart 

(see page 2 below) 
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CONCHO VALLEY TRASH 

& TREASURE HUNTERS 

This is our club’s newsletter that is published monthly. We are a nonprofit 

organization dedicated to the promotion of metal detecting as a hobby.  No 

brand or model of metal detector is endorsed by the club.  Membership is 

open to the public with the only requirement being all members must follow 

the  

 

NOTE: Club dues average about $5 per single member or family monthly.  

Any comments or stories that you would like to contribute to our newsletters 

are always welcome. 
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1 6118 $100 Fred 1st Place from year drawing 

2 2684 $80 Gayle 2nd Place from year drawing 

3 6258 $69 George 3rd Place from year drawing 

4 8965 $50  Steve   

5 0219 $40  Robert   

6 9418 $30  Lukas   

7 7982 $30  Larry   

8 9392 $30  Allamay   

9 6454 $20 Allamay   

10 3451 $20 Fred   

11 4707 $20  Joe   

12 6421 $20  Greg   

   13 0597 $15 Steve   

14 0753 $15 Larry   

15 4367 $15  Joe   

16 4615 $15  Greg   

17 5448 $15 Lukas   

18 0449 $10  Robert   

19 6511 $10  George   

20 0043 $10  Gayle   

 

No fund raisers were held. Next up, the monthly finds for November 2018 were as follows:  

Relic - Robert with a toy tractor. Coin - Greg with 1940 nickel. Jewelry - George had a nice 

silver chain. Each winner received a $5 Walmart gift card. Congratulations to everyone! 

(see pics of November 2018 finds on page 3 below) 

 

Next up, outgoing Pres Greg indicated that we had a total of 20 Master Cards to give away. 

With 11 folks present this allowed two rounds of ticket drawings and former VP Fred was the 

big winner totaling $120 in cards. The turnover of all club assets included club tickets given to 

new VP George. And the new Treasurer Robert signed for $30 cash collected for dues tonight 

and 6 Walmart gift cards valued at $5 each. Our next meeting will be January 2nd 2019. The 

meeting was adjourned at 7:20. Outgoing President Greg wished all Happy Hunting!!  
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(November 2018 Finds of the Month) 

 

 

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Hope to see all of yall here again in January 2019! Happy Hunting & Gitter Dug! 
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